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Senator Micciche, 

Thank you for introducing SB 193 to extend the Board of Chiropractic Examiners. 

The Alaska Chiropractic Society supports SB 193. ACS is the largest members 
association of chiropractic physicians in the state and we regularly participate in the 
board process. Our members and staff also participate in national chiropractic 
organizations, so we are able to discuss and compare our experience here with 
professionals in other states. 

We believe it is critical to have a state board to regulate the chiropractic profession. 
The board, working with the Division of Occupational Licensing, benefits the public 
and the profession. We believe the board conducts business in a professional 
manner, members are accessible and responsive to the public both individually and 
as a board. We also see board members participating in national organizations to 
stay current with the practice of chiropractic, as well as training, licensing, 
regulatory and disciplinary trends across the country. 

We urge you and your colleagues in the state legislature to pass SB 193 and extend 
the Board of Chiropractic Examiners. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Todd Curzie, President 
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